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17th June 2022 
 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 7 – 9 Assessments 
 
Your son’s assessments will take place between: Monday 27th June – Thursday 30th June. 
 
This is an ideal opportunity for your son to display the progress that he has made this school year.  He will 
be provided with revision materials in each subject and an assessment timetable which I have attached for 
you to keep at home.   
 
Assessments will take place in classrooms for years 7 – 9.  Pupils will take 2 assessments per day as scheduled 
in period 2 and period 5.  As a result, in order to accommodate an hour assessment in the last lesson then 
this will mean that year 7 and year 8 will finish slightly later than normal at 2.30pm.  Some subjects will 
conduct their assessments in their usual lesson time – these are mentioned on the attached timetable. 
 
It is extremely important that your son attends every assessment.  Attendance is a whole school priority and 
every student has a target of 97% attendance.  We expect all pupils to attend all week and I hope we can 
count on your support.  Every day really does count for our school and your child. 
 
I would be grateful if you could encourage your son to revise for these assessments at home and also to 
ensure that he brings the revision materials into school during assessments.  He should also be fully equipped 
for each assessment.  He needs a pen, pencil, ruler and a calculator if appropriate.     
 
Many thanks in advance for your co-operation at this important time. Hopefully by working together, your 
son will make the progress that his efforts warrant. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Edwards 
 
Mr A Edwards  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


